
                                                                                                                                   
                                             BOOK WEEK                           
                                  25th February – 1st March 

 
Dear Children and Parents, 

 

Book Week is the first week back after half term and I wanted to inform you 

of some of the exciting things we have planned in school.  

When children go to visit the library this week there will be fun book puzzles to 

get involved in, organised by Mrs Stanley and the librarians.  

There will be a competition to have a go at where the children will be asked to 

match the member of staff to their favourite book as a child. All correct 

answers will be put into a prize draw. 

 

On Monday 25th February Year 3 children will have a visit from local author, 

and former pupil, Lorna McCann, who will talk to the children about how she 

become an author. She will be reading one of her books to the children.  

A letter with further details will be sent to Year 3 parents. 

 

Wednesday 27th February, Mrs Stanley, the teaching staff and our School 

Librarians will be recommending books in assembly. 

 

Thursday 28th February is our Dress Up as your Favourite Book Character. 

This is always a popular day. Come dressed up in the morning with a copy of the 

book your character appears in.  

We hold a giant parade of characters in the hall before our judges select 

winners for each year group.  

 

There will be a Family Fun Book Quiz on Friday 1st March at 6.30pm.    Mr 

Moody will be the Quiz Master! £5 entry fee for each family. There will be 

refreshments provided by the PTA. 

 

Our Book Fair will be on the following week (Tuesday 5th March, Wednesday 6th 

March, Thursday 7th March and Monday 11th March). Any children who are going 

to Arthog can visit the Book fair on Monday 11th March.  

The Book Fair will be held in the library from 3.30pm – 4.30pm. 

There will be a wonderful selection of books on sale and remember you can spend 

your World Book Day Tokens at the Book Fair. 

 

Yours sincerely,   

Mr Rotherham.                              


